
From: Bauman, Robert <rjbauma@milwaukee.gov>  
Sent: Monday, June 17, 2024 9:59 AM 
To: Leichtling, Samuel <Samuel.Leichtling@milwaukee.gov>; DeLessio-Parson, Ax 
<Axdp@milwaukee.gov>; Connelly, Kristin D. <Kristin.Connelly@milwaukee.gov>; Crump, Lafayette 
<Lafayette.Crump@milwaukee.gov> 
Subject: Balcony on ASQ building 
 
Please let the record reflect that I do not support this project. I had planed on attending the CPC but I 
have to bury a friend today.  
 
CEO’s come and go and corporate tenants come and go but this 100 year old building will be around for 
many more decades. This balcony defaces the façade of this prominent building and sets a dangerous 
precedent for other historic buildings along the river.  While restoration may be technically feasible we 
all know this would be costly and unlikely to be pursued unless restoration is made part of the lease-if 
tenant vacates the façade must be restored.  
 
It is sad DCD is not more sensitive to the built environment.  
 
Sent from Mail for Windows 
 

https://go.microsoft.com/fwlink/?LinkId=550986

